
From: 


Sent: Monday, September 9, 2019 11:24 AM


To: craig.mclean@noaa.gov


Subject: Fwd: Bob Wicklund


Sorry got your address wrong


-----Original Message-----

From: uncwdc < >


To: craigmclean <craigmclean@noaa.gov>


Sent: Mon, Sep 9, 2019 11 :14 am


Subject: Bob Wicklund


Dear Craig:

Read this morning of your response to NOAA's directive to its staff

regarding the Alabama incident. I congratulate you and your

courage to open an inquiry and to support the scientists who

refuted the Administration's false statements regarding the path of

hurricane Dorian.


I've been concerned for some time that the anti-science position of

the White House is doing the nation great harm not only in terms

of weather, but across the board. I'm now retired but still have an

interest in the oceans and NOAA. Keep up the good work!


Thanks,


Bob Wicklund
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